
Dear Pastors & Leading Elders, 

As you are aware, the centenary 
celebrations are fast approaching. One of 
the ventures that we are doing is a 40 
min documentary on the history of The 
Apostolic Church. This is to include 
interviews with key people and nostalgic 
photographs as well as early video 
footage. 

We are asking you for your help! 

Is there anyone in your assemblies 
who would: 

a) Have a history of their own 
experiences growing up in the 
early years 

b) Have any photographs or video footage of early years 

c) Be willing to take part in the DVD sharing their stories. 

We would like to see some young people as well as the older generation 
as we not only want to convey the history, but also bring an element of 
what is to come for our fellowship. 

We would be grateful if you could ask people in your assemblies to 
contact us with any of the points above and to email: 

centenary@ablazeuk2016.org 

This DVD will be made available for purchase from January 2016. 

Let’s try and make this a special event to remember. Video is one of those 
commodities that will remain with us and we can look back on in years to 
come and to say that we were part of that. 

May God bless you 

Iain Field  
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